James Sexton
L.

From: btyndall <btyndall@protonmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 7:37 PM
To: House Education

Subject: HB 65

Dear Representative:

I am contacting you today in opposition to HB 65. Throwing money at our ineffective education system has not
helped in the past and will not do so at this time. We need accountability and proof of outcomes attached to any
money we send to our schools. Most of the allocated funds go for administration rather than the classroom and that
is a travesty.

Alaskans continue to pull their children out of our public schools and are moving toward homeschooling with much
better outcomes.

Please reject raising the BSA this year and put in place a system that will actually fix the problems.

Thank you,

Barbara Tyndall

North Pole
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